## EXECUTIVE SESSION

The Selectmen met with Town Counsel, David L. Nixon, on Sumday October 26 at 1:00 pm att the Town Office.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the handling of the bids for the Highway Town Shed. Mr. Nixon declared that in his maximum opinion the Selectmen proceeded legally in every manner, therefore the work on the town garage will continue as previously planned.

The Selectmen voted to proceed with their original plan of hiring Charles Houghton Builders to construct the Town Highway Ga#age on a cost-plus basis.